
 

Chehalis Tribe Holiday Closure 

The Chehalis Tribe will be closed on July 4th , 

7th and 8th, 2025 in observance of 

Independence Day and resume normal hours 

on Wednesday, July 9th, 2025. 

*The Wellness Center will be closed on       

July 3rd, 4th, 7th, and 8th . Prescription refills 

will need to be requested by end of business 

on June 30 and filled medications picked up 

by 4:30 on July 2nd. 

*Chehalis Tribal Dumpsters schedule 

July 1st, 2nd, and 3rd- Open  

July 4th and 5th- Closed 

July 6th - Open 

July 7th and 8th - Closed 

resume normal hours on July 9th         

Questions Contact: Ray Secena 360-790-9904. 

Have a Safe and Happy Fourth of July! 


